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Scoil Lios na Groí
Lisnagry National School
Dear Parents,

I hope that you are all safe and well and managing things ok in these challenging times. I think we are all relieved to have the month of January behind us and hopefully there will be brighter times ahead with the public health measures which are in place improving the situation.

With the announcement that this school closure is to be extended until the 5th March, it gave us a lot to consider and take on board. Having met and checked in regularly with staff these last few weeks I received lots of positive feedback on the response from the pupils through Google Classroom and on the Zoom calls. I would like to specifically thank you as parents for your help and cooperation with this because we all know it’s not easy at the moment in many households so whatever you manage to send to the teachers and whatever the level of participation is from the children, we do appreciate it. 

We are enjoying seeing them on Zoom and we hope that they are enjoying this too! It is very important to keep this connection with school during the closure. Without a doubt they are missing their friends and the fun they have with them at school and we can only all hope that we will have them all back together at school as soon as it is safe to do so. 

If you are finding it hard to know where to begin with the daily schedule of work, we would always recommend that you prioritise the area of Literacy i.e. sounds (phonics), spelling and reading and the area of Numeracy with the work set out in maths. These are the fundamental core areas so addressing these by engaging in the content laid out by your child’s class teacher in these 2 key areas will certainly benefit your child and help them to pick up their learning when we return to school.
Above anything else, please prioritize you and your child’s wellbeing during this truly exceptional time.

I also want to reiterate to you that if there is anything you are worried or concerned about, please make contact with your class teacher. We are available and here to help in any way we can. For those parents of pupils with additional needs, our support teachers and SNA’s are available to you and your child to help and support you wherever we can.

I will be in touch again in the coming weeks as soon as we know more.

Stay safe and take care,

Mr. Feeney.
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